
 

Northwestern State University    Office of Student Financial Aid & Scholarships                                

212 Student Services Center                                Telephone (318) 357-5961 Fax (318) 357-5488 

Natchitoches, Louisiana 71497                   Email - nsufinaid@nsula.edu    

                                                                                             

 

 

 

FRESH START ACKNOWLEDGMENT 

 

Student Name: __________________________________ Student ID #: __________________ 

Date of Birth: ________________________   Last 5 of SSN: _________________ 

The Fresh Start initiative restores Title IV financial aid eligibility for borrowers who defaulted on their federal student 

loans prior to the pandemic payment pause. Once new aid is disbursed to borrowers who qualify under the Fresh Start 

initiative, the Department of Education will automatically initiate a transfer of the borrowers’ defaulted loans to a non-

default loan servicer. This transfer will remove the default status of the loans and allow borrowers to remain eligible to 

receive Title IV aid beyond the Fresh Start period.  

To regain Title IV eligibility under the Fresh Start initiative, you must complete the acknowledgement below. 

 

I, ______________________________________, understand that I am eligible for Title IV aid as a result of the Fresh 

Start initiative. As a Fresh Start-eligible borrower, I understand that, by accepting Title IV Higher Education Act (HEA) 

federal student aid during the Fresh Start period, I am agreeing to have my defaulted loans transferred to a new loan 

servicer — the company that will manage my loan — which will result in continued eligibility for Title IV HEA federal 

student aid beyond the Fresh Start period. I understand that this transfer may not occur immediately and that I can 

contact the holder(s) of my defaulted loan(s) to request a transfer sooner. 

 

Student Signature:  _____________________________________  Date: _________________ 
(Digital signatures are not acceptable) 

  

Information for federal student aid borrowers regarding Fresh Start is posted to www.studentaid.gov/freshstart.  

 

 

 

 

 

Northwestern State University does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, gender, religion, sexual orientation, national origin, disability, genetic information, age, pregnancy or parenting status, and 

veteran or retirement status in its programs and activities and provides equal access to the Boy Scouts and other designated youth groups. The following individuals have been designated to handle inquiries 

regarding non-discrimination policies (i.e., Title IX): • Employees/Potential Employees – Veronica M. Biscoe, EEO Officer (318-357-6359) • Students – Reatha Cox, Dean of Students (318-357-5286). For 

Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) concerns, contact the Disability Support and Tutoring Director, Randy Washington, at 318-357-4460. Additionally, Northwestern complies with the Jeanne Clery 

Disclosure of Campus Security Policy & Campus Crime Statistics Act. Information about NSU’s campus security and crime statistics can be found at http://universitypolice.nsula.edu/annual-security-report/. 

Full disclosure statement: http://universityplanning.nsula.edu/notice-of-non-discrimination/.  
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